
 

 

 

30th Sept 2022 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

 

Discontinuation of Receivables Manager (Offline Tool)  

Effective 30th November 2022 

 

 

We thank you for your continued support. 

 

We regret to inform you that the Receivables Manager (Offline Tool) (previously known 

as CARROT) will cease service effective 30th November 2022, per Article 4.5 of the 

GCMS Plus basic agreement.  

 

We appreciate your loyal patronage over the years and we look forward to serve you 

better. 

 

If you wish to clarify or seek more information, please call us at +603 2034 8000 or 

write to Transaction Banking Team, MUFG Bank (Malaysia) Berhad, Level 9, Menara 

IMC No 8, Jalan Sultan Ismail, 50250 Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. 

 

We thank you for your understanding and appreciate your cooperation in this regard.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

MUFG Bank (Malaysia) Berhad 
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